Dear Field Trip Friends,

We are so excited to announce our upcoming field trip to the Connecticut Science Center in Hartford. We will be visiting the facility and exploring the many exhibits that tie in with our science units on Tuesday, October 23, 2012. All six third grade classes will be going together on this day.

The cost of the field trip, including bus transportation will be \$15.00 per student. If you would like to volunteer to be a chaperone, please be aware that we will need to ask you to pay for your admission so we can keep the cost per student at \$15.00.

We are very excited for the opportunity to visit the CT Science Center. Please return the permission slip below along with your payment of \$15.00 CASH or CHECK (Payable to SANDY HOOK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL) by **Thursday, September 20, 2012**. Thank you for your prompt response.

Sincerely,
The Third Grade Team
1 27
ident Name
closed:
\$15 CASH
\$15 Check- Sandy Hook Elementary School
I am interested in being a chaperone and will pay for my
mission fee of \$15.00. I will be notified by my child's teacher if I am
osen as a chaperone for the trip.
rent Name (Please Print)

If there is a financial hardship, please notify your child's teacher and arrangements will be made.